
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Discovery Families: 

 

For those who missed our recent pep rally, we want to fill you in on some exciting news for our school!  Our 

PTO has teamed up with Brookfield Residential and California West Communities in order to provide some 

new resources for our Discovery Explorers.  These development companies are currently building their Rancho 

Tesoro community in San Marcos, which will bring many new families to our school.  The donations we have 

received cover a range of programs including Music, Art, Makerspace, and Library.  But by far the largest 

portion of this generous donation is geared towards our Innovation space.  All donations are listed below. 

 

It is important to note that these donated items do not represent any expenses that fall under the current PTO 

budget.  Which means our fundraising efforts will remain as planned for the year.  The good news is that we 

just wrapped on our Cash Drive and far exceeded our goal of $20,000 with a final grand total of $33,605.88 

donated.  We want to thank you for your generosity during our Cash Drive and are pleased to announce that 

we will be able to cancel our fundraisers for December and January this school year.  We will still have our 

dine out each month, but hope that you will enjoy a short respite from school fundraising during the holiday 

season.  We will gladly accept your donations throughout the school year; however, as our Cash Drive has 

officially ended, we will no longer be offering donation gifts. 

 

Thank you for your continued support! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Becky Shipley 

PTO President 

 
 

DONATed ITEMS 

Innovation Room Art Room Library Music 

Innovation Teacher, 1-year Salary Squiggle Tables x10 Kiln Squiggle Tables x10 
Instruments 
 

3D Printer Stack Chairs x60  Stack Chairs x60 
 
 

Wonder Workshop Robots x12 Chat Chairs x20   
 
 

SPHERO Robots x12 Chat Wedge Tables x10 
   

 

Makey Makey STEM x24 Tape, Tape, Tape 
   

 

Bee Bot Robots x12  
   

 

 


